
 Dear Neighbors, We are coming into the winter season and we would like to give you a little information. 

First, when plowing your driveway, it is against the law and dangerous to plow across the road with your snow. 

The danger is that the road is plowed at one time and when you plow across it leaves pieces that can freeze 

to the pavement and can cause the municipality plow truck to be thrown off the road because the plow is at an 

angle. This is a ticketable offense and puts you in a liable spot, so please don’t plow across the roadway from 

your property. 

Next, many of our roads in the township are not maintained by the township and cannot be touched by our road 

department. The only roads that Sheffield Twp. is responsible for are: 
● Dewey            ●  Maple         ●  Peebles                 ●  Van Slyke 

● Dibble     ●  East Maple         ●  Hines                   ●  Evergreen 

● Wright             ●  Benetka                ●  Old Sheffield Rd.   ●  Pine Ridge  

● Baldwin           ●  Forest Ridge Dr.  ●  Green Hill               ●  Fink Rd. 

If you are on Brown, Plymouth Ridge, Plymouth Gageville, Gageville Monroe, Sheffield, Sheffield Monroe, 

Stanhope-Kelloggsville, Lillie, Monroe Center or Griggs Rd., these are maintained by the county, and if you 

need to get ahold of someone call them at 440-576-3707. 

Also, if you are on State Route 193 or State Route 84, these are maintained by the State and you can call 

them at 440-997-2276. 

Finally, as always, remember that Sheffield Township is zoned for your protection. Please contact our zoning 

inspector for a permit prior to building construction at 440-261-2201. 

Please have a safe winter!  

 


